
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
AUSTRAC 

Question No. 21 

Senator Parry asked the following question at the hearing on 18 October 2010: 

If available, please provide any more information you have on the realignment of duties with the 
AFP, ACC, New South Wales Police Force, New South Wales Crime Commission and Centrelink 
regarding dissemination of suspect transaction reports and suspicious matter reports. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

AUSTRAC has no information on the realignment of duties or organisational changes in partner 
agencies regarding dissemination of suspect transaction reports and suspicious matter reports. 


